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PRIMARY BANK WELCOMES NEW BOARD MEMBER PAMELA DIAMANTIS
Bedford, NH - Primary Bank is pleased to welcome Pamela Diamantis to the Board of Directors. Pamela is a
Principal at Curbstone Financial Management Corporation, a registered investment advisory firm in
Manchester, NH.

“Commercial banking is the life blood for businesses and I’m excited to join Primary Bank and their team who
are committed to supporting and growing small to mid-size businesses in New Hampshire. It’s a sure way to
keep our local economy vibrant”, said Pamela.

Prior to joining Curbstone Financial Management Corporation in 2006, Pamela served as the regional president
for U.S. Trust Company, N.A. in New Hampshire and as the former president of State Street Bank & Trust
Company of NH. She specializes in serving the total wealth management needs of high-net-worth individuals
and not-for-profit organizations.

Pamela holds a B.S. in Finance and Economics from Southern New Hampshire University and attended the New
York State Bankers Association Trust/Investment School and the New England School of Banking at Williams
College.

A dedicated volunteer in the community, Pamela holds or has held board positions with the University System
of New Hampshire (Chairman), Catholic Medical Center, New Hampshire Business Finance Authority, Currier

Museum of Art, Granite YMCA (Chairman), Heritage United Way (Campaign Chairman), and the Women’s Fund
of New Hampshire.

“We are thrilled to have Pamela join the Board of Directors for Primary Bank,” said Bill Stone, President & CEO.
An experienced leader in the financial services sector, her banking knowledge brings an added dimension to
our team. As we plan to open our new location on Elm Street in Manchester later this year, Pamela will serve
as an additional liaison to the Manchester community.”

About Primary Bank: Primary Bank, opened in 2015, is New Hampshire’s newest state-chartered, FDIC-insured
bank. The locally owned and operated community bank is quickly becoming known for their pursuit of keeping
local dollars local. Primary Bank is a commercial lending institution for small to medium sized businesses
throughout Southern NH. In addition, the Bank offers both businesses and consumers the most current
depository technology including online account opening and mobile banking. Primary Bank –Creative – Local –
Entrepreneurial. For more information visit www.primarybanknh.com.
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